
  

 
 

DIARY DATES​
2024/2025 
 

February 
Friday 7​ ​ School Discos (Y1&2) 
Friday 14 ​ ​ Last Day Term 3 
Monday 24​ ​ First Day Term 4 
March 
Friday 7​ ​ Quiz and Cheese Night 
​ ​ ​ FOTFS, Trinity School, 7pm 
Monday 24​ ​ Parents Evening 
​ ​ ​ All classes except Oak/Maple 
Tuesday 25​ ​ Parents Evening 
​ ​ ​ Oak/Maple only 
Thursday 27​​ Parents Evening 
​ ​ ​ All classes 
Saturday 29​ ​ Easter Quiz and Egg Hunt 
April 
Friday 4 ​ ​ Last Day Term 4 
​ ​ ​ No Trinity Plus 
Tuesday 22​  ​ First Day Term 5 
May 
Saturday 17​ ​ Colour Run 
Friday 23​ ​ Last Day Term 5 
June 
Monday 2​ ​ First Day Term 6 
Saturday 28​ ​ Summer Fair 
July 
Friday 18 ​ ​ Last Day Term 6 
​ ​ ​ No Trinity Plus 

 

HEADS UPDATE 
from Amanda Seager 
It has been a busy week, and Tuesday was an especially 
exciting day for so many of our children. This term the 
children in Oak and Maple classes have been learning 
about the Titanic as part of their overall topic of Under 
the Sea. The children have absolutely loved finding out 
about Titanic and were very excited to come to school 
dressed as someone who might have travelled on the 
ship. We had captains and crew members, 1st and 3rd 
class passengers and even some dogs, rats and mice. The 
children’s costumes looked amazing, and they loved 
having their photos taken using the green screen, making 
it appear as if they were on the ship itself. During the day, 
they had afternoon tea (hot chocolate!) using fine china 
cups and saucers and created their own boarding passes 
to enable them to ‘sail’. They have learned so much about 
Titanic and amazed us with their enthusiasm. We are 
very grateful to the parents and grandparents who also 
worked hard to organise and create the wonderful 
costumes, and who have supported the children in their 
learning at home as well. 
 
Tuesday was also the day that our children in Years 3 and 
4 had a lovely trip out of school. We were invited to 
attend the dress rehearsal of Frome College’s 
performance of Alice in Wonderland at the Merlin 
theatre. The children walked to the theatre and 
thoroughly enjoyed the show. We love being able to give 
the children the experience of watching the pantomime at 
Christmas with a theatre company that comes to us, but it 
was amazing to be able to give the children the 
opportunity to watch a live show in a theatre, and to be 
able to do so at no cost to parents or school. The staff 
who attended with the children were really impressed 
with the quality of the performance and were also 
delighted to see some former Trinity students shining on 
the stage too! 
 
And if the things going on within the school day weren’t 
exciting enough, there are also the school discos! Last 
Friday EYFS and Years 3 and 4 had a brilliant time at their 
discos and I am sure that the children in Years 1 and 2 
will love theirs just as much this evening. Thank you so 
much to the FOTFS committee for all their wonderful 
organising, and to all the parent volunteers who come 
along and help out at the events. We are so lucky to have 
people willing to give up their time to organise and run 
fantastic community events for children and families. 
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School News 
 

Email Address Change 
Update 
Please note that our office email address has 
changed with immediate effect.  The new office 
email is: office@trinityfrome.mnsp.org.uk 
 
Kindly ensure you delete any previous email 
addresses from your records and use this new 
one going forward.  Thank you. 

 

 

One Way System 
Drop off and Pick up 
Please can we remind parents and carers to 
kindly follow the one-way system during 
morning drop-off and afternoon pick-up times 
to help us manage the flow of people in an 
efficient way.  Parents and carers should enter 
the site through the top gate on the main 
playground and exit via the gate by the office. 
 
We understand that some of our families may 
have mobility needs, so if you need to exit via 
the top gate, please feel free to do so. 

 

 

Regular Notices and Reminders 
 

Swimming 
Year 3 – Pine and Sycamore 
Just a reminder for parents that payment for 
Term 3 (Jan-Feb) is now available to pay 
through ParentPay.  If you are a Trust Fund 
pupil, you can use your funds to pay for 
swimming.  Just email the office so we can 
check your balance and arrange this for you.  
Thank you 

 

 

School Lunches w/c 24/02/2025 
Deadline for orders: 
Thursday 20 February 

Don’t forget the deadline for ordering school 
lunches is midnight every Thursday for the 
following week.  If you miss the deadline, 
please send your child in with a packed lunch 
from home for the week. 

 

 

Wraparound 
Kites and Trinity Plus – Term 3 
Bookings for Term 4 will be open shortly - please 
keep an eye on emails from the school to confirm 
bookings are live. 
 
Should you have any questions, please email 
shockley@trinityfrome.mnsp.org.uk (working hours Wed 
12.30-3.30pm and Fri 9am-3.30pm) 

 

 

Scooter and Bike Parking 
Reminder 
Please can parents make sure scooters are 
parked in the scooter store, and bikes in the 
bike shed. Often the bike shed is getting filled 
up with scooters, meaning there is nowhere to 
put the bikes. Although there is often space in 
the scooter rack, bikes can't be safely stored 
there.  Thank  you. 

 

 

Pupil Absence - Polite Reminder 
School Office: 01373 461949 
We kindly ask parents to call the school office 
before 9:30am if your child will be absent from 
school that day. All phone messages are picked 
up in the morning. Please avoid sending 
messages via Dojo as they are not guaranteed 
to be checked in the morning.  Thank you for 
your cooperation. 

 

 

Name Labelling 
All uniform and belongings 
Don't forget to label your child's uniform and 
belongings with their name.  Clear labels make 
it easy for us to return any lost items to your 
child in their class.  Thank you. 
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Local Information 
 

M&S YoungMinds Young 
Designer Competition  
Learn more and enter 
This Children's Mental Health Week, we're 
calling on young people across the UK to get 
drawing and take part in M&S YoungMinds 
Young Designer competition – to design a new 
hoodie or sweatshirt – for the chance to have 
their design sold in M&S stores and online 
across the UK to support YoungMinds’ work. 
 
The new hoodie and sweater will go on sale to 
celebrate this year’s Hello Yellow, when 
schools and communities come together on 
World Mental Health Day to show young 
people they’re not alone with their mental 
health. 
 
Click here to find out how to get involved. 

 

 

 

Book on www.dorset.minifirstaid.co.uk 

 
We are running a series of free workshops over 
February Half Term: 
 

●​ Wednesday 12th Feb, 7-9pm at The 
Cheese & Grain 

●​ Saturday 15th Feb, 1-3pm at Frome 
Library 

●​ Tuesday 18th Feb, 2-4pm at Frome 
Library 

●​ Thursday 20th Feb 7-9pm at The 
Cheese & Grain 

●​ Saturday 22nd Feb, 1.30-3.30pm at 
The Cheese & Grain 

Book here: 
https://www.tickettailor.com/events/fromewindo
wwanderland 
 
Many thanks 
The Frome Window Wanderland Team 
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Flourishing Together 
through 

Kindness ~ Curiosity ~ Respect ~ 
Resilience ~ Teamwork 

 
Trinity First School is committed to 

safeguarding and promoting the welfare of all 
children. 

 
We expect all our staff and volunteers to share 

this commitment 
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